anonymous anonymous

I support a full cleanup of the property so that the fences can come down and the land can be put
back in use -- especially for a park. The fact that Rayonnier has not taken care of this all these years
is inexcusable. Ownership of the property surely does not give the right to load it up with toxic
waste. | fervently hope that the Dept of Ecology will not acquiesce in a process that will not restore
full usability to the land and waters in question.



